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Re:

Committee on Finance
Friday, February 22,2008, 10:00 a.m.
Room 308
li!,V)pJ!.Jnv o{the AerU o[Hawaii in Opposition tqlfB 2956, Relating to
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Dear Chair Oshiro and Member5 ofthe Committee on Finance:

The American Civil Liberties Union of Hawaii ("ACLU ofHawaii") writes in opposition to HB
2956.

The Administrative Procedure Act is designed to provide Hawaii's residents with notice and an
opportunity to he heard, as guaranteed by the Due Process Clause of the FOUlteenth Amendment.
This bill attempts to circumvent that process and will erode Hawaii residents' right to participate
in th.e public hearing process. It also vitiates the transparency needed to ensure government
accountahility. There is no legitimate reason to cut the public out of this process, and there is
every reason to maintain the process as is.

The mission ofthe ACLU of Hawaii is to protect the fundamental freedoms enshrined in the U.S.
and State Constitutions. The ACLU of Hawaii fo.lfills this through legis1ative~ litigation, and

'public education programs statewide. The ACLlJ of Hawaii is a non-partisan and private non­
profit organization that provides its services at no cost to the public and does not accept
government funds. The ACLU of Hawaii has been serving Hawaii for over 40 years.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify.

Sincerely,

LaUrie A. Temple
Staff Attomey
ACLU of Hawaii

American Civil Liberties Union of Hawal'l
P.O. Box 3410
Honolulu, Hllwa~i 96801
T: 808.522-5900
F: 808.522-5909
E: office@acluhawall.org
www.acluhawaii.org


